
Bayou Des Cannes Water System, Inc. 

3864 George Soileau Rd 

Basile, LA 70515 

Phone: 337-457-7171 
Fax: 337-200-5003 

Date: 10/09/2024 

Regarding: Customers of Bayou Des Cannes Water System 

Subject: Information regarding our water lines and the possibility of them containing 

lead: 

Dear Customers of Bayou Des Cannes Water System: 

Water Systems in Louisiana were required to submit a detailed inventory of all service lines 

pertaining to each individual water company to LDH. The information in question with each 

water company is regarding lead in their service lines. Here, at Bayou Des Cannes Water System, 

we submitted our inventory of each and every one of our service lines-both active and inactive to 

LDH informing them that we have no service lines that contain lead. In 1988 the Safe Drinking 

Water Act (SDWA) lead ban took effect. This states that water companies were banned from 

using lead pipe in their service lines from thereafter. Being that our water company was 

established in 1992-we do not have any service lines made from lead, galvanized requiring 

replacement, or any unknown material lines. This letter is just to inform our customers of this 

pertinent information. If you should have any questions regarding this matter, please feel free to 

contact our office at the phone number listed above. 

Paul LaCombe 

 


